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5th March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7 Visit to Ludlow 
Thursday 2nd April 2020 

As part of the Key Stage 3 curriculum in Geography, History and RE we would like to take Year 7 students 
to Ludlow on Thursday 2nd April. The trip will offer them the opportunity to apply the skills they have 
learnt in class through visits to Ludlow Castle, St. Laurence’s Church and fieldwork in the town centre. 
We will leave school at approximately 9.00am and return before 3.10pm. Students will not be in school 
uniform but will need to bring a packed lunch and suitable footwear; they will also need equipment to 
write with. Can I please also take the opportunity to remind you that we are a ‘nut free’ school and that 
packed lunches must not contain nuts or nut based products. A small amount of spending money is 
optional, a maximum of £5 is sufficient. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.50 towards the costs of this trip, there is no obligation 
to contribute and students will not be treated any differently but please be aware that if there are 
insufficient contributions to cover costs the trip will not take place. If your son/daughter is eligible for 
the Pupil Premium Grant, please contact Mr Overton for details regarding a possible subsidy. Cheques 
and cash will no longer be accepted in the school office. All payments will need to be made online at 
www.ParentPay.com through your activated account. Once you have logged into ParentPay please 
indicate if your child has any special needs that we need to be aware of. If you do not have access to the 
internet, you will need to contact the school to request a barcoded letter and pay at local stores where 
you see the PayPoint logo’. 

The deadline for responses is Monday 23rd March. 

Yours sincerely, 

L Sollars 

Miss L Sollars 
Head of Humanities 
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